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Exciting News 

Dartmouth Park Awarded Green Flag Status 

The Friends Group are delighted to announce that Dartmouth Park has been awarded Green Flag status 
following its five year restoration programme which was funded by the Heritage Lottery and Sandwell 
Council.  

The Green Flag judges were very complimentary about all the new amenities enjoyed by the many families 
who now frequent the Park on a regular basis. Congratulations to Park Manager, John, the dedicated Park 
gardeners, and  the various apprentices who have worked so hard to ensure Dartmouth Park was 
recognised by the judges as a ówelcoming, healthy, safe and secure environmentô to visit. The staff and 
volunteers were praised for how the Park is maintained and the work that has been done to improve its 
horticultural standards. I am sure you will agree that the Reform Street Entrance and Avenue, together with 
the Sensory Garden, give a stunning first impression of the Park.  The childrenôs play area, with its water 
play feature, is a great success and the destination for families at weekends and in the school holidays. 

The Friends Group gets a special mention in the report for their promotion of the Park to the rest of the 
community, and we were praised for the 'excellent material' in the pavilion showing the history of the site. 
We were also praised for how we have worked alongside the staff to achieve all the restoration projects 
and that 'the Park is a credit to all our efforts'.   

Below are a couple of photographs which show the changes made to just one area of the Park. The 
pedestal in the photograph on the left is where the Drinks Fountain stands in the photograph on the right.  
 

http://www.friendsofdartmouthpark.org.uk
mailto:carolh.fodp@btinternet.com

